

Congresswoman Sue Myrick

July 7, 2011

Karl de la Guerra, KC, KSIG, PPS, CLSS President & Co-Founder International Protective Services Institute, LLC

Dear Karl,

Thank you for the gold coin you presented me at the Seminar to the World of International Protection. I appreciate your support and protection as a Knight of the Sovereign Order of Saint John of Jerusalem, Knights of Malta.

If I can ever be of service, please do not hesitate to call my office. It is an honor and privilege to represent you in the United States Congress.

Sincerely,

Sue Myrick

Member of Congress